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National Support Staff Day – A Huge Thank You!
Today, we take a moment to celebrate and acknowledge
the incredible contributions of our support staff at Priory
School. From our dedicated catering team, site staff, and
PE team to our admin team, inclusion and safeguarding
team, and Teaching and Learning Assistants (TLAs), each
of them plays a vital role in supporting the education and
wellbeing of our pupils. Their hard work often happens
behind the scenes, but their impact is felt every day
throughout the school. We are incredibly grateful for
everything they do to make Priory School such a
fantastic place to learn.

A Call for Parental Support – Priory Friends and
Christmas Fayre
We also want to take this opportunity to encourage more
involvement from our parent community. The Priory
Friends group works tirelessly to organise events and
raise funds, but we are in real need of additional parental
support. Unfortunately, due to a lack of volunteers, this
year's Christmas Fayre will be smaller in size than usual.
However, we are still excited to host a Christmas Market
full of festive fun on Friday, 6th December.

KS2 pupils can enjoy the market from 2-3pm.
We will open the market to parents and pupils from
3:15-4:30pm.

This week at Priory



  

We kindly ask parents to consider whether they might be
able to offer their time to help us restore the Fayre to its
full glory in future years. Every little bit of support makes a
huge difference.

Non-Uniform Day for Christmas Market Donations
To support our Christmas Market, we are holding a non-
uniform day on 25th October. In exchange for wearing non-
uniform, we kindly ask for donations that can be used at
the market, such as items for tombola’s or stalls.
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward
to celebrating the festive season together!



  

Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 23rd September

Year 1 - 95.4%
Year 2 - 95.0%
Year 3 - 95.9%
Year 4 - 94.1%
Year 5 - 95.0% 
Year 6 - 89.4%
 
Congratulations to classes 5Maple and Apples with 100%
the highest attendance this week!



Important dates:

Click here to link to the school
calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

When you are worried

https://youtu.be/Z1MzL3dZeC0

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/




















  

Priory School are proud to announce our Eco Counsellors for 2024-
2025.

Year 3: 
3Nightingale- Yousef
3Jenner- Ivy-Rae
3Seacole- Emiliano

Year 4:
4Turing- Yusuf 
4Lovelace- Jay-Jay
4Chamberlain- Rosie

Year 5:
5Maple- Amelia
5ofili- Kadhir
5Dawe- Ethan

Year 6: 
6Attenborough- Zaigham
6Darwin- Abdul Raffay
6Anning- David 

Priory Eco Counsellors



  

Priory Friends are working hard on plans for Christmas. On Friday
6th of December there will be a Christmas market to coincide with
Santa visiting the children. Pupils will be able to visit the market
from 2-3pm and then the market will be open to families, friends
and siblings from 3.15 - 4.30. There will be a carol performance at
3.15 to entertain you all and create that wonderful Christmas
excitement for the children. The Christmas market will include some
of our old favourites like Pin the Tail on Olaf and the ever-popular
Tombola but we’re looking at new ideas to thrill and delight! 

So please put the date in your diary and watch out for emails with
requests for donations. If anyone knows of any local businesses
who would jump at the opportunity to support us- let us know! 

Meanwhile discussions are underway to find out what the kids
want us to raise money for - as soon as their ideas have been
approved by the school, we’ll let you know what we can all aim for.

Don’t forget to register for the ASDA cash pot - it costs you nothing
and we get £1 for every person who just signs up for Priory! If you
get your weekly shop from ASDA a small percentage of that will
then also be donated by ASDA. The scheme only operates till half
term so don’t delay!

Priory Friends



  



  

Y5&Y6 Choir event – Young Voices

Choir members from Y5 and Y6 are invited to take part in the amazing
“Young Voices” event on Wed 5th February 2025, which will require lots
of preparation during Autumn Term especially. Young Voices is a very
exciting event, where our children will join thousands of others to
make a huge choir with a live professional band, singing a great
variety of songs at the O2 Arena in London. 

Young Voices have created a very helpful website known as the YV
Music Room, where you can find out further info. Once you’ve created
an account, you can access your dashboard and shop to place and pay
for your audience tickets and t-shirt order if you wish. Please note that
participating children will NOT need their own ticket – these are for
family and friends coming to watch, and the logo’d t-shirt is not
compulsory - many children wear a plain white t-shirt instead. 

 
 

Music News



  

On Saturday 19th October, The Roald Dahl Museum and Story Centre
will be hosting the 5th annual Author in Me Literary Festival for
children. 
 
Enjoy a magical day at the Museum packed with inspirational author
sessions, fun-filled activities, interactive storytelling sessions and
creative workshops — all tailored just for kids.

With appearances from beloved children’s authors and illustrators
such as Alan Durant, this event aims to ignite the imagination and
nurture a love for reading and writing in children of all ages. Bring
your little ones for a day of joy, creativity, and literary adventure.
 
This would be a fantastic opportunity for our pupils. For more
information, visit: https://www.roalddahlmuseum.org/event/young-
voices-aim-literary-festival/
 
 

 
 

Young Voices: Author in Me Literary
Festival

https://www.roalddahlmuseum.org/event/young-voices-aim-literary-festival/
https://www.roalddahlmuseum.org/event/young-voices-aim-literary-festival/









